SC 267 Attachment 267-9

UAF Staff Council - Elections Committee
Committee Report — Dec. 2015

The Election Committee met on November 5" to discuss the voting process. Thanks to Phil for
the hard work in getting the software running and to Nicole for getting the initial email and
reminders pushed out to staff. At this point all of the voting is moving along as planned and the
voting period will close on December 3™. Per Nicole, as of 11/19 we are at 16% of votes, which is
historically high for staff council representative votes. Our committee will meet again in
December to discuss the outcome of the voting process.



